Dr. Susan M. Tauer

Vice President, K-12 Math
8787 Orion Place

Columbus, OH 43240

Tel.: 509.209.4018
sue.tauer@mheducation.com

Dear Santa Rosa School Board and Community Members:
Thank you for considering McGraw Hill’s K-5 Florida Reveal Math in your district’s math adoption.

McGraw Hill wants to assure the school district and community that social and emotional learning is not
included as part of the Florida Reveal Math program. McGraw Hill builds programs for many markets in the
United States and customizes them according to the needs and standards of specific markets.

Florida Reveal Math was developed to provide high-quality instructional materials for Florida students. The
program is rooted in the latest research around mathematics teaching and learning and embeds
instructional strategies designed to help unlock the full potential of every student. This includes fostering
student agency and a mathematical identity to help students build proficiency with the Mathematical
Thinking and Reasoning Standards that are part of Florida’s B.E.S.T. Standards for Mathematics. Integral to
these standards is the cultivation of a “community of growth mindset learners” and establishing a “culture
in which students ask questions of the teacher and their peers, and error is an opportunity for learning.”

The scope and sequence aligns to all the grade-level benchmarks in Florida’s B.E.S.T. Standards for
Mathematics and meets the expectation of the Florida Department of Education Mathematics Instructional
Materials Bid Specifications, Florida Department of Education Addendum to Mathematics Instructional
Materials Bid Specifications, and the more recent instructional guidance from the Florida Department of
Education.

As part of the publishing process, the curriculum has already undergone a thorough review of the materials,
in collaboration with our authors and subject matter experts, to correct errors and update materials to best
align with the B.E.S.T. Instructional Guides for Mathematics. The updates and corrections are reflected in
the digital version of the Teacher Edition which can be found on the Teacher Dashboard and will be
included in the updated printed materials purchased for implementation.

If you have questions or would like to discuss further, please do not hesitate to contact your sales team.
Sincerely,
Dr. Susan M. Tauer

Vice President, K-12 Math
sue.tauer@mheducation.com
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